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LCSO Debuts “A Talk with Walt”  

 

The Leon County Sheriff’s Office is proud to announce its new monthly Facebook Live 

show, “A Talk with Walt.”  

Friday, November 30, 2018, LCSO will debut its new show aimed at addressing issues 

important to the Leon County community. Topics for the first show will include the 

growing meth problem in Leon County, as well as other crime and public safety related 

issues.  

Sheriff Walt McNeil will also take questions from the audience and questions submitted 

from the public prior to the broadcast.  

Questions can be emailed to teemsd@leoncountyfl.gov or asked during the live 

segment. 

Tune in to LCSO’s Facebook page at 7PM tomorrow for “A Talk with Walt.”  

mailto:teemsd@leoncountyfl.gov

